
 

Sugarberry CCS Hub Welcomes Local Community Liaison and Opens Local Office in Hopkins County 

 

As we continue the development of the Sugarberry CCS Hub in Northeast Texas and gaining momentum 

in the region, we are pleased to share some exciting updates. 

First, we have hired Hopkins County resident, Brad Johnson, as a Community Liaison for our Sugarberry 

CCS project. Brad will work to expand our relationships with stakeholders in the region and support the 

land acquisition team. 

While much of the community knows Brad and his family, we wanted to share a little about his 

impressive professional background. Brad served as District Liaison to Jill Dutton, State Representative, 

District 2. He has also held various positions on both State and Hopkins County Boards. Before his recent 

retirement, Brad was the General Manager of the Northeast Texas Farmers Co-op for 22 years. In his 

free time, Brad enjoys spending time with his three daughters, their husbands, and his six grandchildren, 

who are spread across Sugar Land, Texarkana, and Sulphur Springs. 

We are confident that Brad will make significant contributions to our project’s success. We encourage 

you to connect with him and extend a warm welcome to our team. Brad can be reached at: 

Email: community@sugarberryccs.com 

Phone: (903) 243-1371 

Second, we are proud to announce the opening of our local office in Hopkins County to serve 

landowners and stakeholders in the region. Brad will work out of the new office space and be available 

to navigate any questions or concerns the community might have about the Sugarberry CCS project. 

The office is located at: 

 

115 Gilmer Street 

Sulphur Springs, TX 75482 

Wednesdays & Thursdays 8:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

Or by appointment 

We are eager to welcome you and provide insights into the project's objectives, progress, and 

opportunities for community involvement. Together, we can make a meaningful impact in addressing 

environmental concerns for emitters, while advancing sustainable solutions within the Northeast Texas 

region. We look forward to seeing you at our new office soon. 
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